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VISIT OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

TO WASHINGTON, SEPTEMBER 14, 198 8

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, announced today that he
would be visiting Washington on September 14 for
discussions with the Honourable George Shultz, U .S .

Secretary of State . This visit is one of the regular

"quarterly meetings" which Mr . Clark has held with the

U .S . Secretary since October 1984 and will cover
international and bilateral questions of interest to
the two governments .
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